
---------- Forwarded message --------- 
From: Vivian Arancibia via CampSite <services@mail.campsite-mail.com> 
Date: Thu, Mar 4, 2021, 2:05 PM 
Subject: Summer Camp 2021 
To:   
 

Dear Parents and Campers, 

I hope everyone is doing well and staying safe. We are excited to announce that we will 
be running Summer Camp this year. We will have 3 locations in NW, DC, Silver Spring, 
Maryland and Arlington, Virginia. We will be following all COVID-19 safety guidelines 
and all of our staff will be vaccinated prior to the start of camp. Our registration website 
will open next week, please do not register until next week. Please mark your 
calendars as we will have limited spaces for each camp. We can’t wait to see you all 
soon! 

Respectfully, 

Coach V 

Head Instructor 

 


